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In this issue: 
 
Welcome to our fifth Mace 

community update for the  

new Spurs Stadium 

Project. 

This publication aims to 

keep you involved and 

informed of this project 

and the works planned 

over the coming months. 

 

 

Headlines in brief: 

¶ Site progress 

¶ School volunteering 

¶ Support for local 

businesses 

¶ Drop in meeting 

¶ Employment and 

training opportunities 

¶ Who to contact 

¶ Site operating hours 

Construction newsletter 

Spurs Stadium Project 

 

Site progress 

The first phase of demolition is now 

complete, with the North Stand Truss 

having been removed in the week of 19th 

June. We are very grateful to our 

neighbours for their patience during 

demolition; our aim has been to complete 

this phase of construction as quickly as 

possible with the intention of limiting the 

overall disruption. 

Commencement of the South stand 

demolition is underway. Park Lane is 

intended to be opened from 23rd July  

whilst demolition continues within the site. 

The ’compression ring’ for the roof 

structure is now being installed on the top 

of the stadium’s northern steelwork. The 

ring will be the highest part of the building 

and is an innovative design for 

constructing circular or oval roofs. 

A concrete, glass and metal panel façade 

is being installed from North to South, 

moving along both sides. On the North 

side there are Spur’s cockerel emblems 

cast into the concrete panels, these are 

an early indication of what parts of the 

façade will look like. Façade works will be 

ongoing until late in the programme. 

Internal fit-out of the stadium has 

commenced with installation of walls, 

floors and early electrical works.  

Piling in Phase Two (the Southern area of 

the stadium) commenced in the week of 

19th June and is expected to continue 

until September.  

We are using the continuous flight auger 

(CFA) piling method, which is considered 

to be the least disruptive. In total we will 

pour over 1,000 piles in the southern area; 

the deepest pile will be 27 meters long. 

There will be an increase in the number of 

concrete mixing vehicles coming to the 

site in order to supply the volume of 

concrete required. As with the process 

during demolition, we are aiming to use 44 

White Hart Lane as a holding bay for 

wagons to limit the queuing of vehicles 

around the site and to reduce the 

disruption to neighbours. 

Site photos 
 

For more information and live photos 

please see: http://new-

stadium.tottenhamhotspur.com/interact 

Site update June 2017 

Above: aerial photo from June 2017 



We are always keen to improve 

our relations with our neighbours 

and those living close to our 

works and would welcome any 

suggestions you may have. If 

you have any queries or would 

like to know more please contact 

us. 

Your Community 

Engagement Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Construction Director 

 

Who to contact 

Site operating hours: 

Mace project office,  Mace Project Offices, Worcester Avenue, London N17 0TU  

Mace head office, 155 Moorgate, London, EC2M 6XB 

Mace website: www.macegroup.com 

Laura Hampson 

laura.hampson@macegroup.com 

David Hillman 

Other related news 

Tottenham Traders Partnership is a local 
association of businesses. It can offer 
advice and guidance to businesses on 
increasing their profile and receiving support 
as an independent business. Please see the 
flyer here for further information on support 
available. 

Employment and training opportunities 
 

To find out about the employment and training opportunities available 
through the stadium redevelopment, please contact 
foundation@tottenhamhotspur.com or visit www.tottenhamhotspur.com/
foundation/what-we-do/employment-and-skills 

Should you wish to contact 

the construction site, please 

call:  

0845 602 5761, quoting: 

32991 

Site hours are 24 hours a day. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this project, which will be an 

important and beneficial development for the local community. We welcome your comments and queries regarding 

construction works at any time. 

On Monday and Tuesday 19th and 
20th June Mace visited St Francis De 
Sale School to deliver workshops on 
engineering and construction. Our goal 
was to inspire the children about 
working in construction and to do this 
we gave them the chance to try being 
architects, engineers, construction and 
project managers. Nearly 250 students 
from Years 4 and 5 too part in group 
contests to build a structure with 
support from Mace volunteers. 

Mace will host a drop-in meeting for 

anyone wanting to ask questions 

relating to the construction of the 

development. The session will be 

held at Mace’s project office on 

Worcester Avenue on Thursday 27th 

July from 4.30-7pm. Members of 

Mace’s construction team will be on 

hand, along with our Community 

Engagement manager. 

Drop-in meeting 

Business Support 

http://maps.google.co.uk/maps?q=N17+0TU&hl=en

